
ANNOUNCEMENT FROM VERMONT McCARTHY FOR PRESIDENT

Members of the Democratic Bennington County Committee 

have called a meeting on Thursday, March 28, at the 

Bennington Free Library. All members of the Bennington 

College Community are invited to join with other citizens 

of Vermont to discuss and organize the first of seven or 

eightaction centers throughout the state committed to the 

candidacy of Senator Eugene McCarthy. With an effective 

grass roots campaign, Vermont, too, can help bring America 

back to its senses. 

Please sign the list posted on the bulletin board 

at switchboard if you need a ride. If you have a car and coul d 

help provide transportation, please put a note to that effect 

in Box 234 or 345 as soon as possible. Cars will leave from 

the upper parking lot at 7:30. 

Come. See if there is anything you can do. 
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